
 

 

 

 

 

        Monday 8th January 2018 

Dear Parents of Children in Jet Class, 

Unfortunately Miss Pursey is suffering some health issues related to her pregnancy. This will impact on her 

attendance in school during this term. At present we know that she will not be in school this week, but 

there is a possibility that she may be signed off for the remainder of the term. We are all thinking of her 

and I am sure that you will share with us in wishing her all the best as her pregnancy continues. 

Our plan is that Mrs Kelly Ashdown will cover as much of Miss Pursey’s absence as possible, as she will be 

covering her maternity leave from 19th February. This will provide as much continuity as possible for Jet 

Class. We are very grateful to Mrs Ashdown for her flexibility in this matter. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Deb Williams 

Headteacher 
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